Superintendent’s Memo #014-14

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA
Department of Education

January 17, 2014
TO: Division Superintendents

FROM: Patricia I. Wright, Superintendent of Public Instruction

SUBJECT: Revisions to 2013-2014 Title I, Part A, Allocations Under the Elementary and
Secondary Education Act of 1965 (ESEA)

This communication is to inform you of revisions to the 2013-2014 Title I, Part A, allocations that were released
through Superintendent’s Memorandum Number 237-13, dated September 6, 2013. The 2013-2014 funding
allocations for Title I, Part A, were adjusted for all school divisions due to corrections in the Federal Fiscal Year
(FFY) 2011 State Per-Pupil Expenditure (SPPE) data submitted to the U. S. Department of Education by several
states after June 28, 2013.

Attachment A contains a spreadsheet that shows the revised allocations. An amendment to the 2013-2014
application and budget transfer must be submitted through the OMEGA system. If you need technical support
with this process, please e-mail OMEGA.Support@doe.virginia.gov or call (804) 371-0993.

Questions about the revised Title I, Part A, allocations should be directed to Marsha Granderson, grants and
reports manager, at (804) 786-1993 or marsha.granderson@doe.virginia.gov.
PIW/vt

Attachment:

a. Revised 2013-2014 ESEA Title I, Part A, Grant Allocations (PDF)
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